Gabbard, Lacey A

From: TWC <chayes@twc.com>

Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 4:16 PM

To: Gabbard, Lacey A

Subject: 19-DDP-0024 Proposed apartment community with 326 units by Target Middletown

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

Dear Ms. Gabbard,

| am writing you in regards to the above proposed apartments next to Target in Middletown. My husband and | moved
to Middletown (Eastgate Village Subdivision) approximately 3 years ago and since have seen so much unwelcomed
growth in our small town. The main problem is the horrific traffic and poorly constructed roads that is not equipped for
all the apartments. Middletown Commons is such a poorly designed infrastructure. One puts their lives at risk trying to
maneuver through that area as well as English Station Road and Aiken Road. And now you all are proposing to build 326
unit apartments off Aiken Road. This will cause so many more traffic problems that this area cannot handle. We have
witnessed so many wrecks in this area and this will only cause many more. People’s lives are much more important
than making a buck. Would you want these apartments in your neighborhood? If needed, | can get a petition with
thousands of names of those who do not want these apartments. Please listen to the residents of Middletown. Do not
build these apartments!

Sincerely,

Connie Hayes
13325 Eastgate Village Dr.



